

November 1, 1993

Angela Bates President Nicodemus Historical Society Hill City, KS

Dear Angela:

It's been so long since we started discussing this project, I'm not sure I remember what you had said regarding photographs of Willianna Hickman. At any rate, the microfilm print of the Topeka Daily Journal's article is the only photograph I have been able to track down, and I've had it printed by two different machines.

The quality of this print is not broadcast quality, unfortunately, so we're back to square one. Is there any chance at all of finding this photograph or negative? I appreciate any further assistance you can offer us on this matter; Willianna is our spokesperson so we need a photograph that will do her justice!

I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Cathy Ward

Head Researcher

andord

"Adventurs of the Old West"

Brazos Productions

Phone: 310/996-7752 FAX: 310/996-7772